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Rossbrook House Foundation Board of Directors

Shona Connelly joined the Rossbrook House 
Foundation in June 2023. She is also a member 
of the St. Pauls College Board of Directors as 
well as Esther House and a past member of 
the Nellie McClung Foundation.

Shona has worked in fundraising for almost 30 
years and has worked at the St. Boniface 
Hospital Foundation for the past 17 years. 

Shona and her husband Peter are monthly 
donors to the Rossbrook House Foundation. 
They see the importance of supporting 
Rossbrook House as an organization and 
helping and assisting the youth of the 
community. 

"Every child should 
have the opportunity 

to grow in to the 
person they want to 

be!"


